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John 10:10 Live life in all its fullness 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/plastic-free-status/


 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
Next Friday (18th March) we will have our 
Red Nose Day celebrations. The children and 
staff  are asked to come in dressed as super-
heroes in return for £1 + donation. We will 
sell noses on site next week. We will email 

you with details when 
they arrive. You can do-
nate to the JustGiving 

page by clicking here 

 

 
 
 
Don’t forget to scan this QR code to vote 
for which teacher gets gunked for charity 
 
 
 
 

 
We are also offering 10% off  our Wraparound care on March 
18th, further details on page 12 

 

Read about our Wellbeing award here! Well-
being Award | Jennett's Park 
(bonitas.org.uk)  
 

This week 
Welcome    Red Nose day   Wellbeing Award     Jolf Day    Author Visit     

Hobgoblin Theatre visit   Yr5&6 Football Team     Wraparound Care   Rainbow & Owl  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rednoseday22-jennetts-park-ce?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=rednoseday22-jennetts-park-ce&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=54b9161085a14699b9f67e438fb1a469.
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wellbeing-award/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wellbeing-award/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wellbeing-award/


 

 

Red Nose Day competition  
 
A competition for JPCE students aged 3-11. Send in en-
tries to secretary@ 
 
Send in by 31st March 
2022 
 
Fancy getting your 

paws on £2,500 worth 

of  LEGO® bricks for 

our school, plus a vid-

eo call with TV Pre-

senter and BBC Radio 1 DJ, Melvin Odoom and a LEGO® 

Play Agent? 

 

Here’s your chance to go wild and win… 

 

This Red Nose Day, we’ve teamed up with the LEGO® 

Group to challenge pupils to create a habitat for their fa-

vourite animal-themed Red Nose. 

 

You can use LEGO® bricks or paper and pencils or paint 

for your designs. Check out the Noses, then use our 

fun fact sheets and videos to spark your imaginations. 

https://www.comicrelief.com/adventure?sc_src=email_2090529&sc_lid=193027664&sc_uid=FkV7JCYlWQ&sc_llid=5569&sc_eh=bfd79ee4ada4167e1&utm_source=cr_list&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=rnd22_schoolcampaign_stewardship_enter_na_na_uk_na_na_na_primschls_cr0000919
https://www.comicrelief.com/adventure?sc_src=email_2090529&sc_lid=193027664&sc_uid=FkV7JCYlWQ&sc_llid=5569&sc_eh=bfd79ee4ada4167e1&utm_source=cr_list&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=rnd22_schoolcampaign_stewardship_enter_na_na_uk_na_na_na_primschls_cr0000919


 

 

Wellbeing award 

Wellbeing Award | Jennett's Park 
(bonitas.org.uk)  

We have achieved our award 
 

There are four key principles driving the ideas and recom-
mendations behind the award: 

1. Emotional wellbeing and mental health are a continu-
um. Related issues can range from positive attitudes 
and behaviour, through to experiences of  emotional dis-
tress and mental disorder. 

2. Schools already experience and manage emotional is-
sues on a daily basis; the objective is to minimise the 
impact of  such issues and maximise the effectiveness 
of  any responses. 

3. Emotional wellbeing covers a range of  dimensions, 
such as resilience, character building, relationships 
and self-esteem, etc. Understanding both developmen-
tal and mental health awareness is critical. 

4. Creating a positive school culture requires a whole-
school approach that is led from the top while involving 
all in the school community. 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wellbeing-award/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wellbeing-award/


 

 

JOLF Day  
 

On Thursday 10th March the school had the pleasure to welcome 
back the Jolf  company. They set up our own GolfParc® on our 
school field. Reception through to year 6 all had to navigate their 
ball from the start position, around bunkers, water hazards, 
trees, bushes and ultimately get the ball into the hole at the bot-
tom of  the flag in the fewest amount of  shots possible.   
 
It was an amazing experience for the children. It was lovely to 
see the children taking on leadership roles and having the older 
children paired with the younger ones. Everyone showed such 
great skills and enjoyment and well done to all the children who 
won a golden ball  

 



 

 

Author visit  
 

On Thursday 10th March Early 
Years and Key Stage 1 had a visit 
from author Chitra Soundar. She is 
an internationally published author 
of  over 60 books for children. She 
is also an oral storyteller and writer 
of  many things. Chitra writes pic-
ture books and fiction for young 
readers and for children’s digital 
media including audio and TV. 
Her stories are inspired by 
folktales from India, Hindu mytholo-
gy and her travels around the 
world. 

 

Chitra told the chil-
dren all about her 
life, how she started 
storytelling and even 
read some of  her sto-
ries.  The children all 
thoroughly enjoyed it. 

 

 



 

 

Hobgoblin Theatre 
 

On Monday Early Years had a visit from Hobgoblin Theatre company who per-
formed ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. This original and inventive production was full 
of fun, magic and puppetry and the children loved it. 

 
 
 
 

YEAR 5 & 6 FOOTBALL TEAM 
 

On Monday 7th March 2022, our girls football team attended the Girls Football Tourna-
ment. It was our school’s first Football tournament of this year. The team  consisted of 
Ava, Angela, Alessia and 
Sadie.B from Year.5. Then Lily-
May, Connie, Ria, Harleyne, 
Serena, Eve and Milly from Year 
6. 
 
We  left at 9:15am and enjoyed 
a brisk walk lead by Mr Joel 
and Mr Page. Once we arrived, 
we warmed up by jogging on 
the spot, and  executed some 
long passes to each other with 
the footballs. After the Event 
Organiser gave us a brief intro-
duction about the day ahead of 
us, we immediately got started 
with our first game.  
 
It was against one of the blue Binfield Teams and we played incredibly. Once we en-
joyed a small snack, we continued practising before our next game. For the following 2 
games we drew 0-0. After swapping goalies and boosting our confidence we began 
our team chant and played our next game. We may have lost but we extremely satisfied 
with how we payed. For the final match, it ended 1-2. Ria scored an astonishing goal in 
the first few minutes (the total time was 8 minutes). Eventually, we sat down ready to 
listen to the day’s results. The incredible organiser announced that we came 6th in our 
group.  
 
Although we came 6th out of our group, all we cared about was that: we had the best 
time, showed amazing perseverance, we worked great as a team, and that is all that 
really matters.   - Written by Ria and Serena 



 

 

Congratulations Josie 
 

Please find below a couple of  photographs of  Josie 
G from Year 6 from her recent gymnastic competi-
tion. She did exceptionally well and was good prac-
tice for her national grades in April. 
 

My name is Josie and I am in Sabrewings. I have been going to 

gymnastics since I was 3 years old. 

On Sunday 6th March I at-

tended a competition called 

Quattro Competition, which 

was Harry Potter themed. Af-

ter sever months of  prepara-

tion, I was ready to head to 

my competition. I took part in 

five different pieces of  appa-

ratus; the vault, floor, bars, 

beam and range and condi-

tioning. I competed really 

well achieving my best score 

on the vault. I scored 13.00 out of  a possible 14.00, coming 4th 

out of  29 other national com-

petitors. 

Although it was a nerve-

wracking experience, I really 

enjoyed myself  and I am 

proud of  my achievement.  

  



 

 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 Parent Support Workshops 
 

To book a space please email your name, school and contact number to 

Inge.Taylor@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 

Helping children to overcome anxious thoughts and worries 
A 2-hour session looking at 

• What happens when children become anxious 
• The impact that COVID has had on children’s mental health 
• Techniques for helping children deal with their fears / worries  

Anxiety W 
2 spaces 

Thursday 3rd March 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

Anxiety X 
16 spaces 

Wednesday 27th April 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

   

Managing Behaviour in a Positive Way 
A 2-hour session looking at 

• Gain insight into your own parenting style / relationship with your child 

• Learn or revisit positive ways of managing behaviour 

• Strategies to deal with unacceptable behaviours  
MB15 
1 space 

Wednesday 23rd February 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

MB16 
16 spaces  

Thursday 28th April 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.30 pm 

   

Supporting Children to get a Healthy Night’s Sleep 
A 1 ½ hour session looking at  

• The different sleep issues facing our families 

• Tips on how to get a good night’s sleep. 

• Help children develop good sleeping habits 
 

Sleep 8 
16 spaces 

Wednesday 30th March 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8.00 pm 

   

Reducing Sibling Rivalry 
A 1 ½ hour session looking at  

• Encouraging a more harmonious sibling relationship  

• Learn / revisit techniques for children to cope with being a sibling 

• Triggers for negative sibling attitudes / boost children's emotional literacy  

Siblings 1  
4 spaces 

Tuesday 1st March 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8pm 

Siblings 2  
16 spaces 

Tuesday 10th May 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8pm 

   

Supporting a smooth transition to secondary school (for year 5 and 6 parents) 
A 1 ½ hour session looking at  

• What the transition involves 

• The positives and concerns of transitioning to a new setting 

• Boosting your child’s ability to have a smooth transition 

 

Transition 6 
16 spaces 

Wednesday 25th May 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8pm  

Transition 7 
16 spaces 

Monday 13th June 2022 
@ Bracknell Open Learning Centre 

6.30 – 8pm  

mailto:inge.taylor@bracknell-forest.gov.uk?subject=Parent%20Workshops


 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that we have extended our wraparound care with sports clubs!  

These will run Monday through to Thursday straight after school, 3:20pm-4:20pm.  

We will be having different themes of sports each term to give your child the opportunity to 

learn new skills and get active in a safe and fun environment. Focusing on a theme each term 

will allow across the year the children to experience sports they might not usually do.  

This term the focus is football for Years 1-6 as well as Multiskills for Reception and Year. This 

is for girls and boys.  

The timetable below shows which day each year group will be able to take part in their activi-

ty: 

 

 

 

 

 
The dates for these clubs will run from Monday 28th February- Thursday 31st March. The 
cost of this will be £17.50 for 5 weeks. This is per child, per day activity.  
 

If you would like to book your child in for any of the following sports clubs then please book 

via magic booking. To access your account, click the link 

https://jennettspark.magicbooking.co.uk 

When you get to the login page\, then click the ‘Forgotten Password’ hyperlink, enter your 

email address, and follow the instructions received in the email to create your password. 

Check your junk folder if you don’t see the email in your inbox. The email will be from 

clubs@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk 

Day of the 
Week 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Activity Multiskills 
  

Football 
  

Football Football 

Year Group Reception/ 
Year 1 

Year 1/2 Year 5/6 Year 3/4 

Wraparound Care 

https://jennettspark.magicbooking.co.uk


 

 

Outstanding Owl and Rainbow 

Promise Learners  
 Each week children are chosen for showing Owl learning         

behaviours or following our Rainbow Promise.  

 
Our Rainbow Promise underpins everything we do at school. Just as the 
Rainbow was a sign of  God’s promise to Noah that from that moment God 
would enable Noah and the people of  the earth to flourish and experience 
life in all its fullness. So as a school community we promise to do our best 
to enable all the pupils and adults of  our school to flourish academically 
and professionally so that they might reach their potential. 
 
The Rainbow is also a symbol of  the diversity of  our school 
community, but as a church school we recognise that we 
are all created and valued by God, and so as a school com-
munity we commit to care for and value each other. 
 
The dove symbolises our need to persevere in some aspects of  life as it is 
not  always the first time we find success. It was not the first time that No-
ah had tried to find dry land and so we much seek strength 
within ourselves and from God to achieve. 
 

  These are our Values we try to live each day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Owl Learning Behaviours:  

C - Collaboration 

O - Optimism 

P - Perseverance 

P - Pride 

I - Inspiration 

C - Challenge 

MD - Managing Distractions 

 

Love 

 Honesty  

Respect  

Peace  

Forgiveness  

Patience  

Support   

☺ Kindness & Joy   



 

 

  

 

 

Pages for Children 
.  

 

 

  

 

 

Our Rainbow Moments 

this week are . . . 
Our Owl Learners this week 

are . . . 

Robins Logan 

Woodpeckers Felicity 

Stonechats Oscar 

Whinchats Lily 

Canaries Alice 

Yellowham-

mers 

Elsie 

Greenjays Albert 

Parakeets Oliver 

Kingfishers Ethan 

Macaws Lara 

Mockingbirds Henry 

Peacocks Jayden 

Sabrewings Ethan 

Sunbirds Daniel 

Robins Tommy 

Woodpeckers Lottie 

Stonechats Sara 

Whinchats Lyla 

Canaries Alliyah-Rose 

Yellowham-

mers 

Maisy 

Greenjays Oli 

Parakeets Esme 

Kingfishers Jessica 

Macaws Ollie 

Mockingbirds Jamie, Josh D, 

Roman, Sophia, 

Isla 

Peacocks Olivier, Teddy 

Sabrewings Cassius 

Sunbirds Eleanor 



 

 

Term dates 21/22 and 22/23 

 Term Dates 2021 2022 

Spring Term 2022 

End of Term Friday 1st April 2022 end 1:30 

Summer Term 2022 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday  19th April 2022  Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday 20th  April 2022 

Half Term Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June 2022 

Start of half term  
Tuesday 7th June- Monday 6th June school closed as additional 
day for Queen's Jubilee  

End of Term Wednesday 20th July end 1:30 

Term Dates 2022-23  

Autumn Term 2022   

Professional Training 
Days 

Thursday  1st September 2022 Day 1 / Friday 2nd September 
2022 Day 2 

Start of Term Monday 5th  September 2022 Children return 

Half Term Monday 24th October - Friday 28th  October 2022 

End of Term Friday 16th December 2022 1:30 pm 

Spring Term 2023 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday  3rd January 2023 Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday  4th January 2023 

Half Term Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February 2023 

End of Term Friday 31st March 2023 1:30 pm 

(Good Friday 7th April 2023; Easter Monday 10th April 2023) 

Summer Term 2023 

Start of Term Monday 17th April 2023—Children return 

Half Term May Bank Holidays 1st and 29th May 2023 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 2023 

End of Term Wednesday 19th   July 1:30 pm  2023 



 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
 

Monday 14th March British Science Week 

Friday 18th March  Red Nose Day 

M&M Theatre production ‘Scrooge’ 

Pizza and Cookie Delivered (PTA)  
Monday 21st March World Poetry Day 

Tuesday 22nd March Yr 3 Portals to History Workshop 

Friday 25th March World Autism Awareness Day 

Thursday 31st March  Milestones Trip  

Friday 22nd April Earth Day 

 Harry potter Y4 trip  

Monday 25th April Year 6 Residential Trip 

Saturday 23rd April St George’s Day 

Wednesday 4th May Class photos 

Tuesday / Wednesday and 

Thursday  17th , 18th and 19th 

May  

Queen’s Jubilee Dance Days– perfor-

mance days tba 

Friday  20th May Pause Day / Acts of  Kindness 

Monday 23rd May  Arts Week 

Fantastic FRED workshops 

Thursday 2nd to Sunday 5th 

June 

National  Queen’s Platinum Jubilee cele-

brations 

Monday 13th June World of  Work Week  

Happy Puzzle Workshops 

 

Monday 20th June  International Week 

Dates yet to be  announced 

• Plastic Free month  

• Sports day  

• M & M theatre Summer 

• Handover / Moving Up day 



 

 

St Francis & St Clare 

Church of England | 

Jennett's Park  

Dear All 
 
This week is the second Sunday of  Lent.  Cafe style church continues with 
refreshments from 11:00 and the service starting at 11:30. Please fill up the 
tables from the front. 
 
Reverend Carol will be with us for the next 2 Sundays so we shall 
have  Communion.  The reading is not from a gospel but Paul's letter to the 
Philippians, which I attach if  you would like to read.   
 
If  you have signed up to help then please arrive by 10:30. 
 
The sign up sheets  are at the back and we need as much help as we can 
especially when the service is  lay-led. It would help if  you could complete 
the whole month so we can see where there are gaps. 
 
If  you would like to prepare prayers to read or suggest hymns then please 
let us know. 
 
I have been following the Live Lent daily reflection. This is available via the 
C of  E app or you can ask Alexa or Google devices to read it to you. This 
year the theme is "Embracing Justice". 
 
During Lent I also like to read The Passion from the four Gospels each 
week so this week I have just finished Matthew's version. 
 
School signing for entry to Ranelagh and Saint Michael's  at the end of  the 
service for those who have attended. 
 
See you on Sunday, 
 
Nick 

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://sites.google.com/a/jennettsparkchurch.org.uk/jennetts-park-church/home


 

 



 

 

 
DONATIONS REQUEST! 

For our Art lessons we can get really messy! So, we would 

love donations of no longer loved shirts. Ideally these 

would be an adult size small or medium. Reception are also 

on the hunt for Small World People, ideally Duplo please. 

Many thanks in advance.  

 

Items Any time 

Items for food/ family  donations—long life preferably  

Clean Uniform 

Sports 

Puppets/ Dressing up clothes 

Clean Toys and games 

Lego 

Storage boxes/ trolleys—we love being tidy 


